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Monday, 20 May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to announce our schedule of music performances for the
summer term. We hope that you can make it!

Date/Time Performance Location

Friday, 14 June
2.30pm

Year 5 Recorder Recital Main Hall

Friday, 5 July
2.30pm

Year 1 Mini-Musical KS1 playground

Monday, 8 July
2.30pm

Reception Mini-Musical Reception playground

Friday, 12 July
3.30pm onwards

Summer Fair: A range of
music performances

Main Hall

Monday, 15 July
9.15am

Y1/2 Summer Sing (Y1
parents only)

KS2 playground - ball pen

Monday, 15 July
2.45pm

Y1/2 Summer Sing (Y2
parents only)

KS2 playground - ball pen

Friday, 19 July
2.45pm

Y3/4 Summer Sing KS2 playground - ball pen

As always, in the event of poor weather, we may have to postpone outdoor
performances at the last minute. We will endeavour to reschedule these, but
please note, it is not always possible. The main hall, unfortunately, is not
usually a large enough contingency space.

Key dates for Year 6 children - including their end-of-year performance
and leavers’ assembly - will follow in a separate letter later this week.

Yours sincerely,

Mark Ridler-Mayor
Deputy Headteacher


